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Tuesday 27th February

Dear Parents/Carers,

For our Year 11 GCSE Citizenship project we have decided to support our local Food Bank and will

be introducing a permanent donation box to our school. The box will be located in the front office

(Reception), for anyone able to donate.

Hatfield Food Bank supplies adults and children with essential food items locally. Everyday people

in the UK go hungry for reasons ranging from redundancy, to receiving an unexpected bill on a low

income. A simple box of food makes a big difference, with food banks helping prevent crime,

housing loss, family breakdown and mental health problems.

That's why we're reaching out to you today with an urgent request: please consider donating to

our Food Bank box. Your contribution, no matter how big or small, can make a significant

difference in someone's life.

You can find an up to date list of needed items here: Donate food | Hatfield Foodbank . We are

also fundraising to buy a box for the donations to be placed in. If you would like to contribute to

purchasing the donation box, please pay your donations on WisePay under “BHGS Food Bank Box”.

Thank you

The Year 11 Food Bank Team

“Pupils flourish and support each other to succeed”
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